The Spirit of Giving
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€® s What? Let's help teach the gift of giving. Based on the
sustainability concept of REDUCE, REUSE, RECYCLE, we'd
like to collect and sell gently used toys from within our school
community. This pre-Christmas initiative will allow students the
opportunity to give, think of others and gift shop!! BRING IN YOUR
ITEMS!

Who? St. James families and students

When? Collection would take place the week of November 29th.

The sale would take place Monday December 6th and Tuesday
December 7th.

What? Selling gently used, in good condition toys/games/books/
stuffies/ things kids play with. Items will be sold for 1$, 2%, 5%, 10$
depending.

Where? Bring your reusable items from home into the school and
place them in the collection bag provided for your classroom.

Why? Reduce, reuse, recycle learning and to create affordable gift
giving and buying.

Collection bags will be in classrooms. Thank you for thinking of
others, helping our environment by reusing items, gift giving and
bringing smiles, joy, excitement to our students!!

Money raised would be divided between all the classes for the
classroom teacher to deliver a Christmas celebration of their
choosing.






